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Thank you, President,

Uganda welcomes the delegation of Ireland and thanks them for their commitment and continued engagement in this process. 
We commend the government of Ireland for the positive human rights developments, especially the establishment of the national strategy for women and girls intended to foster the advancement of the girl child and women in all their lives.

We urge the government to remain committed to the positive developments and extend the ongoing positive measures to other vulnerable groups like, refugees, asylum seekers and migrant workers.
Uganda recommends the following.
1. Domesticate the International Convention on the elimination of all forms of racial discrimination into the domestic legal order.
2. Ensure that cases of racist hate crime are thoroughly investigated and prosecuted, perpetrators punished, and victims provided with effective remedies.
3. Continue to strengthen coordination and provide adequate resources to the advancement of the rights of women in all sectors
We wish Ireland every success in the review.
I thank you. 
